
Reminders for the Orchestra Winter Concert Thursday Dec.14th: 
 
 
Students please remember there is a required dress rehearsal at 
5:30 pm for FHS orchestra students. 
 
Dress should be concert black (no tie needed for concert blacks, however, you may add 
some holiday flair with a colored tie or similar accessory item). 

 
We will run through the concert material with the percussion and piano parts on stage 
during this time. 
 
The doors will open for parents and audience seating between 6:30 and 6:40 at the end 
of the dress rehearsal.  
The concert will begin at 7:00 pm. 
 
I have attached the concert poster to the website and google classroom if you would like 
to print it to invite a friend or family member. Also we handed out some in class. 
 
The orchestras have been working hard on their parts and it promises to be an 
enjoyable performance with several familiar pieces and some interesting musical 
highlights. 
See you at the concert! 
 
 


